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Under current law, 70 percent of solid waste management tax revenues are allocated to the 
environmental fund. In addition to this amount, three percent of the revenues are deposited to the 
resource management account in the environmental fund and the remaining 97 percent are deposited 
to the general fund.  
 
This bill increases the percentage of the remaining amount after the initial 70 percent allocation that 
is deposited to the resource management account. In fiscal year 2026, the amount is seven percent, 
with the remainder deposited to the general fund. In fiscal year 2027, the amount is 20 percent, with 
the remainder to the general fund. Beginning in fiscal year 2028, the amount is 30 percent, so that 
all solid waste management tax revenues will be deposited to the resource management account in 
the environmental fund. 
 
Effective July 1, 2025.   
 


